
                 
 

 
 

Friday, March 12, 2021 
 
Good afternoon Sir Samuel B. Steele Families! 

 
Hope you are enjoying the sunshine!   
 
Please see below for our updates:  
 
Sam Steele’s Virtual Community Event 

 

Are you eager to see other kids outside of school? 
 
Do you want an exciting activity after school? 
 
Do you want to play an online game with your friends and teachers? 
 
Are you interested in space? 
 
If any answer is YES, then please join Sam Steele's Virtual Community Event! 
 
This amazing event will be an online experience like no other!!! 
 
The Virtual Community Event will include a book, fun Kahoot game and 2 great videos. 
(Kahoot is an online quiz game) 
 
When: Thursday, March 18, 7:00 - 7:45 pm 
 
Where: on Zoom. Use this link https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/s/95200918434 
 
How do I get ready? 

1. Download the Kahoot app onto your device. It is available on the Google Play 
Store and in the App Store. 

2. Or go to the Website at https://kahoot.it/. We will give you the PIN during the 
event. 
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Outdoor Math Activities with Mr. Kim’s Class 
 

 

Our Gr. 4/5 class took advantage of the warm weather and measured 1 km for our 
Measurement unit in Math.  Using 15m measuring tapes, we started at the foot of the 
walk path at Huntsmill Blvd. beside our school.  1 km is roughly just past the playground 
at St. Henry’s Catholic School.   

 
Winter Landscapes by Mrs. Weiss’ and Mrs. Tanaka’s Classes 
 

   
Mrs. Weiss’ and Mrs. Tanaka’s class created winter landscape pictures with oil pastels. 
Then, a super saturated salt solution was ‘painted’ on top of the drawings. This salt 
solution dried and formed salt crystals on the papers. This art and science activity were 
great learning experiences for our students.  

 
Parking Lot 
During pick-up and drop-off times, please park your vehicles on the street, as the parking 
lot is only for our daycare and school staff use.  When parents use the parking lot for 
dropping off students, it not only creates traffic congestion and delaying the staff from 
entering school building on time, but also contributes to some serious safety concerns as 
we see children walking through the parking lot.  We also ask that the families use the 
walkways on either side of the parking lot rather than walking through the middle of the 
parking lot.  
 

Thank you and have a great weekend       
 

Krisha Kumar 
 
 


